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We had a great talk last week from new member David Jackson 

who shared with us his stories about his family’s agricultural roots, 

and but how is father bucked the tradition and became a banker. 

Being a child of a banker Dave became familiar with the message 

to the family which runs something like ….I am being moved again 

and in 2 weeks’ time start my new job in a different state (or country). 

Throughout his life Dave has played many sports but most 

interesting to hear were his exploits with the Adelaide University 

Broomball Competition. (https://basa.org.au/). 

Currently Dave is in executive search specialising on roles in the 

Agricultural sector and it is great to hear about of the strength of that 

industry (and particularly about all the opportunities in AgTech). 

Great time to talk with your children, grandchildren and friends about 

job opportunities to enable an escape to the country! 

 
We are looking forward to hearing this week from Rebecca 
Fitzpatrick who will be talking about Lou’s Place Women’s Day 
Refuge.  
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TUESDAY 10th August – CLUB MEETING 

BY ZOOM STARTING AT 12.50PM 

Acknowledgement of Country 
We acknowledge the Borogegal and Cammeraigal people as the 
traditional custodians of the land on which our Club meets. We pay 
our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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CLIMATE AND PEACE FORUM 10th AUGUST 
 
The CLIMATE & PEACE FORUM brings you world-leading voices connecting climate 
change and peace.  Through engagement with concerned individuals we promote 
climate action to increase advocacy within government and corporate communities; 
to raise awareness of NGOs, Rotary and individuals; to identify and promote 
activities and to establish partnerships. This quarterly event is initiated by Rotarians 
for everyone. 

 

On 10th August the discussion topic will be “What are our Security Risks in the 
Climate Crisis – Defence, Energy and Food?” The speakers will be Australia’s retired 
top defence planner Cheryl Durrant; an expert in dispatchable energy storage Prof. 
Lachlan Blackhall; and a fiery campaigner for farming reform in Anika Molesworth. 
You will hear why climate and peace have to be considered together. 

 

The Forum is an initiative of the Rotary Club of Sydney Cove, supported by the 
Rotary Clubs of Sydney, Darling Harbour and Corrimal. 
 
Here is the link to register for the event – videos of the event will also be available. 
 
https://climateandpeace.com.au/ 
 

 
EXCHANGE STUDENT UPDATE FROM HARUTO 
 
Hello everyone. How are you? I’m doing well at University. I’m studying economics in 
English in Sophomore year. In the situation of Covid-`1109 , I cannot attend uni as 
usual but using Zoom as online classes. It was very tough for us to have class on it. 
My summer vacation started in July . I was enthusiastic about the Olympic Games. 
Did you enjoy it? The Aussie Team did pretty well in Tokyo. I was working in the 
Olympic Village as a dining worker. It was a very special experience and my English 
which I learned in Australia helped me very much. I’m always very appreciate you all 
the members of the club and I’m happy to able to make use of that experience. I 
definitely want to go back to Australia after Covid. 
I hope everyone will be happy to overcome the Covid. Thank you for reading. 
Haruto Fukuda Rotary Exchange Student Mosman 2017-2018 
 

 
JIGSAW CHALLENGE 
 
At the Board meeting last week James gave us an update on sales, which are 
proceeding (without promotion) at around 10 per week. Obviously we will have a 
major promotional effort leading up to the Christmas period. In the meantime, the 
Board agreed with Mark Alderson’s suggestion that we post some images online that 
show people doing the Puzzle. Ideally these should be funny, or in a creative 
location, or with a twist on just doing the game. Members (and their friends) are 
being asked to send in the images with the best images being posted. No faces, just 
the images of the game being done. Please send input to Mark Alderson, James 
Humphery and Clare Stockdale. 
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ZOOM IN FOR FRIDAY DRINKS 
Don’t forget to dial-in each week for Friday drinks from 5pm to 6pm. As the Sydney 
lockdown continues this is proving to be a great opportunity for friends to catch-up 
and share news. As always the R-WORD will be avoided!   
 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
10th August - Rebecca Fitzpatrick, Lou’s Place Women’s Day 
Refuge  
 
The Rotary Club of Mosman wishes to thank Kennard’s Storage 
Artarmon for their generous on-going support in providing storage 
for our Club. 

 
Board members  

President: Mark Wallis 
President Elect: James Humphery, Treasurer: Sandy Godfrey, 

Club Service: James Humphery, Secretary: Graeme Robinson+Dom Rabu, 
International Service: Martin Fallows, Youth: Halyna Koscharsky 

Community Service: Liz Alderson, Vocational: Di McKenzie, 
Membership and Fund Raising : Mark Alderson, Public Image: Clare 

Stockdale, Sergeant at Arms: Barry Starr, Immediate Past President and 
Foundation Chair: Richard Vahtrick. 

 
Speaker Coordinator: Ruth Thompson 
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